Howell High School



Dear Friends and Community Supporters:

This year we are celebrating the 35th year of the Howell High School Senior All Night Party.

The Senior All Night Party offers a safe environment for the kids to commemorate their achievements!

We as a community want to congratulate the accomplishments of the Howell High School Class of 2019. As parents, teachers, and mentors, we would like to give the graduates a safe haven to celebrate, socialize, and enjoy an evening of entertainment, food and memories.

We are asking the community to support our endeavors. Your donations will enable us to host a party including music, entertainment, activities, food and prizes.

To thank you for your support we offer three different ways to show our appreciation:

- □ \$100.00 Green Sponsor's business name on the web page
- □ \$250.00 Gold Sponsor's business name on the web page and on banner at party
- □ \$500.00 Platinum Sponsor receives ALL gold level along with name of business on 2019 marketing material and give away to attendees.
- ☐ Other Amount
- ☐ Family Donation _____
- Donation of food items
- ☐ Other
- □ Donation of beverages (coffee service, pop, bottles water etc.)

Make check payable and mail to: Senior All Night Party, Attn: Beth Senecal Howell High School, 1200 West Grand River Ave., Howell, MI 48843

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions... contact Beth Senecal at howellsanp@gmail.com or 517.672.2291. You can also donate electronically on our website www.hhssanp.com

Thank you so much for supporting this worthwhile community project and the students of Howell High School, Class of 2019!

Mail contribution with a copy of this form to Senior All Night Party, 1200 West Grand River Ave., Howell, MI 48843

Thank you from the Class of 2019!